
On 28th April 2014 a paper petition with 380 signatures was handed in to the Council Offices. 

The petition stated that it is ongoing. The following aims were outlined:  

No to Fracking in North Norfolk’ 

‘We the undersigned residents and visitors to north Norfolk, call on North Norfolk District 

Council to reject bribes and refuse permission for fracking or coal gasification’ 

The petition will be reported to the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting on 20th May 

2014. 

Members of the public can come into the Council Offices and view the petition. 

 

 

 

 

 


